
Camino del Rey Homeowners Association, Inc. 
Annual Meeting  
January 16, 2019 

Call to Order: 7:30 p.m.  by Sharon Wagner, President 

Sharon welcomed new residents, The Shepards Unit 85 

New Board Members were elected by Acclamation, Kent Canine, Debra Dinnocenzo, Penny 
Molzan, Phyllis Schulze, Pat Vejar.  

The ballots for CC&R changes are being counted, stand by! 

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.  

A moment of silence was observed by all in honor of  Neighbors we lost this year.    

The minutes of the January 18, 2017 Annual Meeting were read by Anita Joy.  They were 
accepted as read. 

Phyllis Schulze read the financial report, expenditures for 2018, the painting being a good thing 
and the sewer line break being a bad thing, some being over budget.  Also outlined the annual 
income. The Financial report is attached here to.  

Sharon noted hat the road improvements had not been done as scheduled due to SRP planning to 
work under the roads. 

Motion to adjourn made by Doug, seconded by Phyllis,  adjourned at 7:55 

These minutes were transcribed from recording of the meeting,  Secretary. dd 

Respectfully submitted 

Deb D 
Secretary


